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All Standalone Primary Dealers  
 
Dear Sir,  
 

Liquidity Adjustment Facility 
 

As you are aware, Reserve Bank of India announced additional measures today to address 

the exchange rate volatility. As a part of these measures, it has been decided that the total 

amount of funds available to a standalone Primary Dealer (PD) under Liquidity Adjustment 

Facility (LAF) will be capped at 100 per cent of the individual PD’s net owned funds as per 

the latest audited balance sheet. The above changes in LAF will come into effect from July 

24, 2013.  

2. Presently, additional LAF repo is conducted on reporting Fridays. Under the new 

arrangement, the cap for the individual PD will apply to the combined allocation of funds in 

the morning and additional LAF repo.  

3. All other terms and conditions of the current LAF scheme will remain unchanged.  

4. Please acknowledge receipt.  

 
Yours sincerely  

 
 

(G. Mahalingam)  
Principal Chief General Manager 

 


